## **Hannah Elliott**

From:

Martha Freeman < marthajf54@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:43 PM

To:

Plan

Subject:

**Dollar General proposal** 

**CROOK COUNTY** 

APR 09 2024

PLANNING DEPT

We are residents of Juniper Canyon and it was brought to our attention recently about a proposed Dollar General store in the area.

We, along with our neighbors, moved purposely to this area for the peacefulness of the country setting. This type of business is not welcome in this area and we request that this suggestion be shelved. It is not necessary and would draw from the beauty of this rural setting.

## Concerned homeowner

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]